
 

 

 



 

 

 

We at Jaspan Schlesinger will continue to help our clients confront the challenges of COVID-19 

that will undoubtedly persist in the coming year and in the aftermath of the pandemic. Businesses small 

and large will be maneuvering through a new series of stimulus and assistance programs -- hopefully in 

early 2021. Whether these packages will closely mirror the first set of financial aid programs, such as the 

Paycheck Protection Program and CARES Act, or whether they will come with new regulations and 

requirements, businesses will need to react quickly to ensure their eligibility.  

With a new administration coming into the White House, employers also need to keep a close 

eye on potential changes in healthcare requirements and other labor laws, including those pertaining to 

equality in the workplace.  

Public and private schools will continue to be challenged to provide the greatest degree of in-

school learning and activities such as team athletics, while maintaining a safe and healthy environment 

for students and faculty and fulfilling their mandated educational requirements.  

With many court systems transitioning to remote sessions, alternative dispute resolution, 

mediation and private judging should continue to grow as an attractive, private and safe means to 

resolving commercial disputes, marriage dissolution and trust and estate matters.  

Jaspan Schlesinger created a COVID-19 Resource Center to provide individuals, businesses, local 

governments, libraries and school districts with information on the topics that matter most to them 

during this crisis. We will continue to make this an available resource as legislation and guidance evolve 

in the coming year. 


